
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: Invitation to Careers Education Breakfast at The Suthers School 

 

We are delighted to invite you to a special Careers Education Breakfast at The Suthers School 

on Friday, 4th April 2025, from 9:30 to 10.30am. This event will provide a valuable opportunity to 

strengthen relationships between our school and the Newark business community, as we work 

together to support and inspire the next generation of young professionals. 

 

At The Suthers School, our vision is to provide ‘World Class Learning Opportunities for All’, 

ensuring that every student is equipped with the knowledge, skills, and character needed to 

excel in the world beyond education. Central to this vision is our commitment to embedding 

our TORCH Character Strengths—Tenacity, Optimism, Respect, Curiosity, and Hard Work—into 

every aspect of student life, fostering well-rounded individuals who are prepared to thrive in 

the modern workplace. 

 

The purpose of this breakfast is to explore meaningful ways in which local businesses and our 

school can collaborate to enhance careers education. We aim to: 

• Develop stronger links between education and industry. 

• Identify opportunities for mentorship, work experience, and career guidance. 

• Understand how we can best prepare our students for the expectations of the 

workplace. 

Your insight and expertise would be invaluable in shaping our approach and ensuring that we 

equip our students with the skills and mindset needed to contribute effectively to the business 

world. 

 

We would be honored to welcome you to our school and would greatly appreciate your RSVP 

by completing the form at this link: https://forms.office.com/e/KhpxA607Z2 by Friday, 28th 

March 2025. If you are unable to attend but would like to get involved in our Careers 

Education Programme, please complete the same form. 

 

We look forward to your presence and to building a stronger partnership between The Suthers 

School and the Newark business community. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

James Griffiths 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/KhpxA607Z2

